
Maternity Voices Partnership – integration of feedback 

Maternity Voices Partnership (MVP) 

Integration of feedback from MVP prepared by the MVP Chair since early 2022. Presented by 

representative from the MVP who is invited to the Quality & Safety meeting. There is also a 

representative from MVP at each Labour Ward Forum.  

 

Challenge is that a vast amount of data in terms of feedback from women is presented to the 

maternity service however there is currently no ability within the system to use the information. This 

is recognised locally as a current challenge.  

See evidence below in item 6.  

 

 


